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ETSI SMG6 and 3GPP TSG SA5 Work Integration

The following liaison statement is the views and suggestions from the SMG6 GPRS group of the work integration of SMG6 and TSG SA5.

SMG6 GPRS have noted the new work items SA5 have agreed. These work items are similarly identified by SMG6 GPRS for their ongoing GSM work. SMG6 GPRS experts have received favourably the invite for experts to join SA5. Thus it would make sense for SMG6 GPRS to combine / integrate with SA5. 

The following points are a proposal from the SMG6 GPRS experts who would from now on attend the SA5 meeting. These points are intended to help in the discussions to form the architecture for SA5 working.

1) The meeting should always be a joint SMG6 / 3GPP SA5 meeting. This follows the working practices of other SMG / 3GPP aligned groups. This is to allow delegates working on both GSM and 3GPP work to continue without excessive travel to 2 meeting covering the same work items.

2) The SMG6 GPRS charging group should combine with an SA5 charging subgroup. This should also include the SMG6 Charging group.

3) The SMG6 GPRS O&M group should combine with the respective subgroups i.e a sub-group on Performance Management, a sub-group on Fault Management etc.

4) As much as is practical that sub groups should meet in parallel but scheduled to allow delegates to attend more than one. This would need a poll of attending delegates.

5) Time should be allocated to a separate session to allow GSM ONLY work to be addressed. This fundamentally covers for the CR to 12.04 release ’98 (Performance Management) work currently in the SMG6 GPRS O&M group, and thereafter future GSM only work.

